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Updated Grievance Contact Info  

 

Sisters and Brothers:  

 

As you know we have had Local Lodge elections and many of your Local Lodge 

representatives have changed. We are still working through the transition and training 

process, so your patience is appreciated. But as always representing the membership is of 

the utmost priority. Attached is an updated contact list. We are still in the process of 

transitioning the grievance phones to the EWR reps, but we expect to have them delivered 

to the new EWR representatives in the next couple days, so if you require immediate 

assistance from an EWR representative please use email during this short time. Please find 

your representatives updated contact information here as well as on the IAMAW app which 

can be found on both the Google Play Store and the App Store for iPhone. 

 

Again, your patience and support during this transition is appreciated. 
 

In solidarity, 

   

  

Sara Gonzales          Marche’ Johnson-Cooper 

  GENERAL CHAIR            SPECIAL REPRESENTATIVE  

SG/slb 

cc:   S. Pantoja 

 J. Tiberi 

 T. Klima 

        DL 142 E-Board 
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POST ON ALL IAM BULLETIN BOARDS 


